
 

NOTICE OF GENERAL ELECTION  

SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION 

DISTRICT SEATS 

  

Gertrude Walker 

Supervisor of Elections 

St. Lucie County, Florida 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that a GENERAL ELECTION will be held in 

ST. LUCIE County, State of Florida on the 8th day of November 2022, 

A.D., to include the following offices: 

Soil and Water Conservation District, Seats 1,2,3,4, and 5 

All Soil and Water Conservation District candidates, even those who have 

qualified for seats that were previously on the ballot must submit a new 

additional qualifying form before noon on Friday, June 17, 2022.  All 

races will appear on the General Election Ballot. 

 


